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  Today marks four months since we started work on the Nor'West Arc cycleway and
wastewater upgrades. Our team have been making great progress along Wairakei
and Aorangi Road. 
 
In this newsletter, you'll find:
 

A progress update 
Information of upcoming impacts in June
Details about our next Project Update Drop-in Session
Safety Spotlight 
Business promotional deals

 



 

 
What does progress look like?

 
 

 

It’s been another productive month onsite, with major progress made on multiple
fronts. Our team has been working hard to stay on track with the adjusted schedule
while coordinating the installation of key infrastructure elements. 

Significant progress has been made on both the Wairakei and Aorangi South
pipelines. The installation of both major manhole structures marked a key milestone,
allowing the team to make critical connections and backfill up to road level. With the
lids now in place, we were able to reduce the length of the sewer bypass by several
hundred metres — a big step forward.
 
This reduction meant we could shift focus back to reinstatement, completing road
resurfacing and footpath works on the city side of the intersection. Meanwhile, the
sewer main installation has continued steadily toward the airport side, and a second
crew has kicked off work on the south side pipeline, progressing away from the
intersection.
 

Sections of the new stormwater network have been successfully completed,
improving future resilience and flow capacity.
We’ve poured another 400 metres of kerb and channel, steadily shaping the
new road corridor.
Carriageway dig outs have now begun, forming the base for the future road.
The first sections of footpath — totalling around 300 metres — have been
completed, providing a glimpse of the final streetscape beginning to take
shape.

We’re proud of the momentum the team has built and the progress being made
across multiple scopes of work. These upgrades are laying a strong foundation for
better infrastructure and long-term resilience in the Aorangi/Wairakei Road area.

 

 





 

 
Upcoming impacts

 
 

 

During the month of June, both Wairakei Road and Aorangi Road will see significant
progress across stormwater, roading, and cycleway infrastructure. Here’s what you
can expect to see on the ground over the coming weeks:
 
To see updated work notices of these impacts please use this link.

 
Wairakei Road and Aorangi Road South (Between Colwyn Street
and Wairakei Road) 
 
The momentum continues with several key construction activities lined up:

Traffic signal access chambers and foundations will be installed next. These
are essential to future-proofing the intersection and will require some careful
coordination.
Watermain installation is starting. To make room, a lane shift onto the newly
completed asphalt will be in place — please keep an eye out for changing
traffic layouts if you're passing through.
Sheet piling will also continue as we focus on completing the top end of the
wastewater line heading toward the airport side.

 

 

  Aorangi Road North (Between Condell Avenue and Wairakei Road) 
 
In the coming month, the pace remains steady with several key tasks lined up:

 

https://platomail.platodesign.co.nz/t/r-l-thhhkhhk-l-j/


Stormwater network installation will continue as we move through the
remaining sections.
We’ll be pouring more kerb and channel, progressively shaping the road
edges.
Work on the cycleway and carriageway dig outs will continue, including
backfilling and preparation for sealing.
We’re on track to seal the first section of carriageway, marking a major
milestone for the project.
Footpath installation will carry on in remaining areas.
Finally, we’ll be installing the remaining 30% of the watermain, helping to
future-proof the network for years to come.

 
June 2025 map
 
Please see below a map of the planned works for June 2025.

The map shows the approximate areas where we will be working and the type of
work we will be carrying out in the months of June. We will continue to work with
residents and businesses in these areas around managing access and disruption.

 



 

 
Upcoming event

 
 

  Project update drop-in session. Elmswood Retirement Village community
centre, 56 Colwyn Street, 5pm Tuesday 3 June 

 
We want to talk to you about our works and share our plan for what is coming. After
our meeting, the Isaac project team will be around to answer any questions you may
have.
Please use this link to register your interest for this event.
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If you would like to sign up to our e-text system to receive regular updates, please
contact Isaac Construction on 027 323 0056 or MCRnorwestarc@isaac.co.nz or
follow this link.

 

 
 

  What's happening on
site?
 

Safety Spotlight: Why We Use
Bunting Flags on Site 
 
You may have noticed colourful bunting
or hazard flags strung across parts of
the work site. These aren't just for show
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— they serve a very important safety
purpose.
 
Bunting flags are used to clearly identify
and protect critical overhead services
— things like power lines, data cables,
or other essential infrastructure that
must remain safe and operational
throughout construction. By marking
these areas, we help prevent accidental
contact or damage, which could lead to
service outages, safety risks, or costly
repairs.
 
In particular, when there’s a risk of
mobile plant (like diggers, trucks, or
cranes) operating near these overhead
lines, bunting flags act as a highly
visible warning to operators and ground
crews. It’s a proactive way to reduce
the risk of collisions or contact, which
can be dangerous and disruptive.
 
For services located at ground level,
visibility alone isn’t enough. In these
cases, we also install physical
protection — like barriers or covers —
to prevent vehicles or equipment from
striking or disturbing the service.
 
As we continue to progress through this
stage of works, we're pleased to share
that parking in front of the shops on the
bakery side will be reinstated this month
and available to park. We know how
important convenient access is for local
businesses and their customers, and
we appreciate your patience while that
work was underway.



 
At the end of the day, the goal is simple:

Keep critical services safe
Keep our crews and the public
protected
Avoid incidents and
unnecessary delays

 
It’s one of many safety measures we
use on site every day to make sure
everyone goes home safe and the job
keeps moving forward without
interruptions.

 

 
What's on in the neighbourhood?

 
 

  Be sure to check out some of these fantastic businesses and deals in the area. The
neighbourhood is open for business!

 



FIND OUT MORE

FIND OUT MORE

 

 

 

EarCare have temporarily
moved!
 

131 Wairakei Road, Bryndwr
 
Their new location is Villa 23 at the
Elmswood retirement village!

 

 

 

Aorangi Bakery have
moved!
 

263 Greers Road, Bryndwr
 
Pop down to their new store to grab
some of their great food!
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FIND OUT MORE FIND OUT MORE

   

LK Cosmetic Tattoo
Specialist
 

212 Wairakei Road, Bryndwr
 
Show this voucher and recieve $80 off
any power eyebrows or eyeliner
cosmetic tattoo service!

 

   

The Indian Bites
 
 

169C Wairakei Road, Bryndwr
 
Craving authentic flavours? Come
experience the best of Indian cuisine at
The Indian Bites!
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FIND OUT MORE

FIND OUT MORE

 
 

Nail Creative Co
 

169 Wairakei Road, Bryndwr
 
Contact the team on 021 0876 2512

 

 
 

The Hair Factory
 

85 Aorangi Road, Bryndwr
 
Discover The Hair Factory: Your
Destination for Stunning Hair
Transformations!
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FIND OUT MORE FIND OUT MORE

 
 

Aorangi Dairy 
 

169 Wairakei Road, Bryndwr
 
Pop down to the Aorangi Dairy for a
great range of drinks & snacks!

 

 
 

Beauty Lies Within
 

169 Wairakei Road, Bryndwr
 
Try out the wide range of services that
are designed specifically for you!

 

 

 

 

 

Have anything to share?
 

We love supporting local! Send us an
email with some information about your
most recent promotion and we'll feature
it in our next newsletter! Email us on
MCRnorwestarc@isaac.co.nz
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